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Chatham County Police Department Seeks to Identify Person of Interest in Check Forgery 

Case 
  

Chatham County, GA -- (May 3, 2023) — The Chatham County Police Department is working 

to identify a person of interest in a check forgery case. 

 

On January 19, 2023, Chatham County Police Department officers responded to a report of a 

stolen check that was fraudulently deposited into an unknown person’s account. Chatham 

County Police Department detectives were able to determine that the check was deposited at an 

ATM in Atlanta on January 10, 2023, at 7:09 p.m. However, the person who was captured by 

bank surveillance cameras – and pictured in the attached photos – is not the holder of the account 

that the fraudulent check was deposited into. Detectives are now trying to determine the identity 

of the person pictured here in an effort to learn more about the case.  

 

Anyone who recognizes the person in the photos or has information that may be useful in the 

investigation is asked to contact detectives at 912- 651- 4717. Anonymous tips can also be sent 

through the Chatham County Police Department app, or the Department’s online tip form found 

here: https://police.chathamcountyga.gov/Tips . You can also call Crime Stoppers at 912-234-

2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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